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October 17, 2024 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Department of Energy/Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 

Re:  DW 24-071 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.  
Petition for Approval of Special Contract with Tyngsborough Water District 
Supplemental Rate Information 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
On May 6, 2024, Pennicuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW) petitioned the Commission for 
approval of a special contract with the Tyngsborough Water District.  During the course of 
discovery in this proceeding, PWW found an error in its cost of service study that, when 
corrected, slightly reduced the proposed rates for the annual fixed charge and the 
volumetric rate.  The attached supplemental petition seeks to alert the Commission to that 
revision and to update PWW’s request for approval of the revised special contract.  The 
supplemental petition also adds further explanation about the Contract Year credits.  We 
hope the Commission finds this supplemental filing helpful. 
  
Thank you in advance for the Commission’s assistance with this filing.   
 
      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
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